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Dear Parents and Carers:  

This Week: 
It was brilliant to be able to invite parents, grandparents and friends of the school back to assembly last week – we had a full house! It 
makes it a very special occasion when children are able to stand up proudly at the front of the assembly to receive their awards with 
everyone watching.  
We’ve had another busy week again with lots of Headteacher Awards and many Shining Stars… For science… maths…. 
 

      
 

 

Comic Relief: 
Thank you to everyone who wore red and donated for Red Nose day last Friday. 

We were able to raise £32.00. 
Thank you!  

New Member of Staff: 
It is with great pleasure that we welcome a new member of staff to New York. Miss Banks will be working with Class 2 until the summer 
holiday.  

PTFA: 
Coffee Afternoon Friday 22nd April – 3.00pm Straight after the Presentation Assembly. 

E-safety: 
Primary - Cyber Sprinters… 
Cyber Sprinters is a set of activities and puzzles from the National Cyber Security Centre (NCSC) for primary aged (KS2) children aimed 
at parents to use with children at home.  
You can see all the resources HERE. There is also a Cyber Sprinters game which children can play HERE. 

Coming Soon - Instagram - Parent Supervision Tools… 
This will be very welcome by many parents. Out in the US now with the UK following in a couple of months, Instagram have released 
new functionality which gives parents the ability to monitor some aspects of their child's Instagram account. This includes: 

• See how much time they're spending on Instagram and setting time limits. 

• The ability for a child to notify the parent if they have had to report an account on Instagram. 

• See who the child is following and who is following the child. 
If you would like to read a little more you can do so HERE. 

Headteacher Awards: 

Jayden Hulley Super handwriting in science 
Matthew Bedwell Being helpful in class 
Jayden Hulley Helping others in DT 
Adelaide Christie Applying her problems solving skills 

Nevan Lawrence Using his knowledge of number bonds 
Mason Addison Reaching the stars 
Connie-Mae Gardiner Reaching the stars 
 

House Point Winners:  
 

The Green Emeralds! 
 

Stars of the Week:  
 

Class 1: Connie-Mae Gardiner       

Class 2: George Doust/Freyja Newman 
 

Shining Stars: 
James King Brilliant attitude to his learning 
Sunny Birks Effort and concentration in his work 

Kaiden Toulson Progress in reading 
Ellie-Mae Brand Progress in applying her phonics to writing 
Kyra Sanders Increased independence in maths  
Alfie Nicholson Progress in applying new vocabulary 

Harley Denham Fantastic effort and progress in swimming 
  

Dates for your diary: 

Easter Service Monday 28th March 2022 

End of Term 4 Thursday 31st March 2022 

Start of Term 5 Wednesday 20th April 2022 

PTFA Coffee Afternoon Friday 22nd April 2022 – 3.00pm  

Langdale Residential – Parents’ meeting Monday 23rd May 2022 – 3.00pm 

End of Term 5 Friday 27th May 2022 

Start of Term 6 Monday 6th June 2022 
Langdale Residential  Tues 7th – Fri 10th June 2022 

End of Term 6 Friday 22nd July 2022 
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